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Product Change Notification

1/12/17
Dear APEM AO1 Customers,

Due to a change in raw material availability, APEM’s AO1ESD Series of emergency-stop switches
will have a change in color for the bushing portion of the switch. This change is purely cosmetic and in
no way impacts the form fit or function of the part. . The change effects the following part numbers:

- AO1ESDM
- AO1ESDSP3
- A0154BD
- A0150BD

v Actual AD1ES-D:

v New Version of AD1ES-D with Black Bushing:

v
L

Please feel free to contact APEM with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Chris DoVale
Product Manager
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